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Dates for your Calendar: 

24/11 P&C Meeting 6.30pm 

28/11 P&C Discos 

 K-2 4.30-6pm 

 3-6  6.30-8pm 

1/12 Final Day for 

 payment of Stage 2 

 Picnic Day money 

8/12 K-2 Assembly 

 12.15pm in the Hall 

9/12 Stage 2 Picnic Day 

 (Roller skating) 

9/12 Stage 3 Picnic Day 

 (Jamberoo Rec Park) 

10/12 Presentation Day 

12/12 Reports Home 

15/12 Year 6 Farewell 

16/12 K-2 Party Day 

 (Bowling & “Secret 

 Santa”) 

17/12 Last Day of Term 4 

 

Please Note: 

More information and notes to 

follow, closer to the events. 

 

You can do it! 

 

Uniform Shop News  

 
Open  

Tuesdays & Thursdays 
8.15—9am in the Hall. 

 

The secondhand items 
are available for a gold coin 

donation. 
 

ASSEMBLIES 

Please be advised , that this 

week’s Assembly will be held 

on Friday at 12.15pm in the 

School Hall. 

The Temperature is Rising!! 
As we move towards the end of the year, we also move towards consistent warmer weather. Please 
remind your children to drink plenty of water during the day. Drink bottles with water can be kept 
on desks or in bags and accessed throughout the day. 

When making lunches and snacks, please consider what you are using, as lunches do sit in bags for 
a number of hours before being eaten. If using cold meats, please ensure ice bricks are used and big 
enough to ensure the sandwich stays cold until eaten at recess or lunch. 

Students should also be wearing their school hats during PE, at recess and lunch, and during sport 
activities. If they are not wearing their school hat, they will be directed to play in the shade. 
This week it is anticipated that the mercury will reach 38 degrees late on Friday. If this is the case, 
all 3-6 sport  besides bowling will not go ahead and children will participate in activities at school. 

 

What’s in your child’s lunchbox? 
We have noticed an increase in the amount of packaged foods being packed for student lunches. 
This increase is not just in snack sizes but also in students consuming 200g bags of chips and boxes 
of biscuits. 

A healthy recess and lunch is important for both brain and body growth and development. 
Children should be eating at least 3 serves of vegetables and 2 servings of fruit each day. Snacks 
should be kept to a minimum and be seen as a “treat” and not a staple of each meal. 

 

P&C Meeting 
This Monday night at the P&C Meeting, I will be presenting our Strategic Directions for next year. 
We will be discussing planned activities and programs and also seeking the best way to evaluate and 
develop initiatives through collaboration with parents and students. From this meeting I am hoping 
to coordinate another evening where we can work together to plan and offer the best educational 
opportunities we can for the children we teach. The meeting begins at 6:30pm and will be held in 
the school library. We hope to see you there. 



 

 

STAR AWARDS 

To be presented Fri  

21/11/14 

Will H  4/5S 

Kai S  KW 

Will S  5/6H 

Malokai T 1/2P 

 

 

TRIPLE STAR AWARDS 

To be presented Fri 21/11/14 

Dominic B KW 
Lily C  KW 
Makaila G KW 
Chelsea J  1/2P 
Rahnie S  1/2P 
Max S  4/5S 
Kiara W  4/5S  

Thank you for your continuing support of Lake Illawarra 

South Public School 

Oak Flats & Shellharbour 

Community Bank® branches 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Students should not enter the school grounds until 8.15am 

The School  Office is opened at 8.15am  

Students must be collected from school by 2.40pm 

Parents must send in a note when students are Absent or Late. 

Notify the office of any changes to phone numbers or address 

Pets are not permitted on the school grounds  

GOTCHA 

Weekly Class Winners 

For week ending 14/11/14 

James C K/1GC 

Makaila G KW 

Madison M 1/2E 

Lexie H 1/2P 

Jemma W 2B 

Kai S 3/4F 

Taj J 3/4O 

Zane D 4/5S 

Will S 5/6H 

Beau J 5/6R 

Makaila G Canteen 

Voucher 

Maddison D Movie 

Voucher 

Winner 

 

 

BRONZE AWARDS 

To be presented Fri 21/11/14 

Lucy B  KW 

Jagger C  KW 

Zoe-Lea D 1/2P 

Mia-Lea M KW 

Kai S  KW 

SILVER AWARDS 

To be presented Fri 21/11/14 

Dominic B KW 

Cooper B 1/2P 

Lily C  KW 

Scarlet F  KW 

Makaila G KW 

Kodi M  KW 

Harlow M KW 

Rahnie S  1/2P 

PAYMENTS 

Please be advised, that all money for excursions 

etc, needs to be in an envelope, clearly marked 

with the child’s name , class and activity on it, 

with the correct money. We do not hold 

money at the office and therefore, do not 

have change to give, at any time. 

All payments need to go into the money folders, 

which are held by the class teachers. 

Please have money in by the due date, so that 

we know who is attending before the event. 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 

SWIMMING SCHEME 

A BIG Thankyou to all the 

wonderful parents that trans-

ported the children to and from 

the Swimming Scheme every 

day for the last two weeks. 

This is a big commitment and is 

very much appreciated. With-

out your generous help this 

initiative could not operate. 

Thankyou 

L Hockey 

Co-ordinator 

 

 








